PUBLIC NOTICE — RM OF ARLINGTON NO. 79

Public notice is hereby given that the Council of the RM of Arlington No. 79 intends to review and make a
decision on a discretionary use development permit application as per the regulations of the RM of
Arlington No. 79 Zoning Bylaw No.364

INTENT The proposed discretionary use within the Agricultural District is in the form of an expansion of
an Intensive Livestock Operation.

AFFECTED LANDS The proposed expanded Intensive Livestock Operation is for lands legally described
as NW 17-09-20W3.

REASON The reason for this notice is to allow any members of the public to review and comment on the
discretionary use development permit application prior to Council making a decision.

PUBLIC INSPECTION Any person may inspect the proposed discretionary use development permit
application at the RM of Arlington No. 79 office located in Shaunavon during regular office hours.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION Council will provide the public with an opportunity to comment on the
discretionary use development permit on May 7, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. at the RM of Arlington No. 79 office.

Issued at the RM of Arlington No. 79 on April 8, 2025.

Shelley Rhodes — RM Administrator



